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REPORT:   

 

Committee Vote: Favorable 5-0 (In favor: Chair Oriadha, Council Members Blegay, Hawkins, 

Adams-Stafford, and Watson). 

The Education and Workforce Development Committee convened on June 30, 2025, to consider 

CR-076-2025. The Resolution, sponsored by CMs Hawkins, Watson, Burroughs, Blegay, Olson, 

Harrison, Dernoga, Ivey, and Adams-Stafford, was introduced and referred to the EWD 

Committee on June 17, 2025  

The Resolution calls on the Prince George's County Board of Education and Prince George's 

County Public Schools to initiate an audit to ensure school system compliance with State and local 

mandated overdose-reversing medication requirements in schools. The Resolution recommends 

that the audit begin at the start of the 2025-2026 school year and end in January 2026. 

The Office of Law reviewed the resolution and found it to be in proper legislative form with no 

impediments to its adoption. 

David Noto, the policy analyst who wrote the fiscal impact statement, found that there should be 

no anticipated direct fiscal impact to county finances as the State has set aside some money for 

medication and training. The indirect fiscal impact is likely favorable. 

On June 30, 2025, the Education and Workforce Development Committee voted favorable 5-0. 


